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Earlier this week a veteran budget expert at the state capitol announced that he would be retiring. Frank
Mauro has been with the Fiscal Policy Institute since 1993. Before that he worked at SUNY’s Rockefeller
Institute of Government. And before that he worked at the Assembly. Mauro discusses his long career in
Albany.
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